
Monday, April 12th, 2021 

To whom this may concern, 
I have previously provided west grey with two applications for a minor variance regarding 

403232 Grey Road 4. I would like to have both of the applications submitted to be amended into 
one application as directed by west grey planning and development. If there are any further 
questions please contact me at the provided contacts below. 

P: 
E: hotmail.com 

Sincerely, 
Richard Pratt 
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https://hotmail.com



